
Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees  
Barton County Community College 

August 24, 2021 
 

 
BUDGET HEARING 

 
 Comments:  The Board of Trustees has scheduled a Budget Hearing for the 
purpose of holding a public hearing on the 2021-2022 budget.  It will be held after the 
conclusion of the Revenue Neutral Rate Hearing and approval of revenue neutral rate 
resolution, on Tuesday, August 24, 2021 in room F-30 (lower level) of the Fine Arts 
Building at Barton County Community College. This budget was approved for 
publication at the July 27, 2021 Board meeting and appeared in the Friday, July 30, 
2021 issue of the Great Bend Tribune. This budget hearing is scheduled in conjunction 
with the Board’s regular monthly Board meeting. 
 
 Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board hold the budget hearing 
open until 4:45 p.m. to allow time for any latecomers; at 4:45 p.m., close the budget 
hearing, approve the budget as published, and resume the monthly Board meeting. 
 


	Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees

